United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510

April 12, 2019

Ambassador John R. Bolton National Security Advisor The White House Washington, D.C. 20503 John M. Mulvaney Acting Chief of Staff The White House Washington, D.C. 20503

Dear Ambassador Bolton and Mr. Mulvaney:

On January 16, 2019, we wrote to urge that you declassify information related to William P. Barr, then-nominee to be the Attorney General of the United States. We ask that you respond to our letter.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

Ron Wyden

United States Senator

Martin Heinrich

United States Senator